
Dear Members, 

We regret to inform that due to Coronovirus infection and Notices being issued to not have Mass 
gatherings it has been decided to cancel the March monthly session – Womens Day which was on 
13th March, 2019.  Kindly note the same 
 
Sorry for the incovenience. 
 
Regards 

Uma Nandedkar 

Chairperson 
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